
 
FDA Bhavan, Kotla Road, New Delhi-110002 

 
 

Clarification-01/Advt No 01/2021   dated, the 7
th
 May, 2021 

 

Clarification on Relaxation in the Recruitment Advertisement - 
(Direct Recruitment for posts of Principal Manager, Joint Director,  

Deputy Director, Senior Manager, Senior Manager (IT) and Manager) 

 

 A number of queries regarding exemption with respect to qualification, 

experience and pay level have been received on the Recruitment Advt. No. 

01/2021 dated 16.04.2021 for the posts of Principal Manager, Joint Director, 

Deputy Director, Senior Manager, Senior Manager (IT) and Manager in FSSAI. 

 

 It is clarified that no exemption with respect to qualification, experience 

and pay level, etc. would be granted for the current recruitment process.  

 

 Applicants are therefore, advised to ascertain his/her eligibility as 

specified in the recruitment advertisement.  No further correspondence in this 

regard will be entertained. 

 

 

 

        Director (Recruitment) 

        07-05-2021 


